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To whom it may concern,
 
I am very concerned about the decriminalisation of abortion that will be debated shortly.
 
I truly believe that every single life is precious and by legalising abortion it will result in more
 abortions taking place every year. 
 
Women may argue that they should have a choice and rightly so.  They have a choice of whether
 they should engage in unprotected sex and fall pregnant.  Abortion isn’t about what women can
 do with their bodies; it’s about destroying the body of a separate though dependent entity and
 no one has the right to do that.
 
I have two beautiful adopted children and both love life to the full.  I am always grateful to their
 biological mothers (whoever they may be) for realizing that their child has every right to live. 
 
Before you consider your vote on this very sensitive issue,  please consider the defenceless voice
 of the unborn.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
 
 
Susan Seeruthun
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